
DOB                                                                                                                  August 23, 2007 
 
NOTICE TO THE TRADE – DeCA NOTICE 07-132 
 
SUBJECT:  Container Deposits 
 
 The Defense Commissary Agency (DeCA) has determined that with the inconsistency 
in states’ container deposit regulations and the complexity associated with Industry’s 
container deposit billings, further research is required on container deposits.  Therefore, 
DeCA is rescinding DeCA Notice to the Trade 07-112, Container Deposit, dated June 29, 
2007.  Another notice to the trade will be issued in the future to establish guidance for 
Industry.   
 
 My points of contacts are Ms. Mary DeSantis at 804.734.8975 for Performance and 
Policy and Mr. Joel Small at 804.734.8585 for Product Support. 
 
 

           /s/ 
      Richard S. Page 
      Chief Operating Officer 

Patrons, Workforce and Stakeholders working together to create "Raving Fans." 


